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QC govt closes portion of Barangay 
San Roque Street 
 
BY THE MANILA TIMES ON OCTOBER 13, 2018 

 

QUEZON City Mayor Herbert Bautista approved City Ordinance 2743-2018 that 

permanently closes a portion of Diego Silang Street in Barangay San Roque. 

Introduced by Councilors Franz S. Pumaren and Alexis R. Herrera, it states that 
this will enable the barangay to take lawful possession of the barangay hall that 

has been built on Road Lot 2 near the street’s corner with 19th Avenue. In 

addition, that portion of Diego Silang Street is not used as a thoroughfare so 
traffic flow in the vicinity will not be obstructed. The closed portion has an area of 

1,301.60 square meters with 255 sqm occupied by the barangay hall and 1046.60 

square meters is the remaining portion of Road Lot 2. 
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